State of Florida ORIG
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DATE: April 30, 1999

TO: Division of Records and Reporting-/7
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Jm@c%

RE: Docket No. 980242-SU - Petition for limited proceeding to implement two-step increase
in wastewater rates in Pasco County by Lindrick Service Corporation.

Please file the attached letter dated April 30, 1999, in the docket file for the above-
referenced docket.

RRI/lw

ce: Chairman Joe Garcia
Commissioner Julia L. Johnson
Commissioner E. Leon Jacobs, Jr.
Commissioner J. Terry Deason
Commissioner Susan F. Clark
Division of Water and Wastewater (Chu, Dewberry, Gilchrist, Lingo, Munroe, Rendell,
Willis)
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§ BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

[J 37918 Meridiun Avenue - Drude City, Florida 33528
(352) 521-4111 - FAX (352) 521-4105

(O 7530 Liuk: Roud - New Por( Richey, Flarids 34654
(727) B47-8100 - FAX (727) B47-8960

Ann Hildcbrand

Chairman
Pat Mulieri, Ed. D, April 30, 1999
Vice-Chairman ’

Sylvia Young

Steve Simon

David “Hap” Clark

VIA FAX: 850-4]3-6235

Ralph R. Jaeger, Senior Atlorney
Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Dear Mr. Jaeger:

Thank you and your staff for keeping me well informed on this utility matter, I regret 1 am unable
to attend the May 4 or May 18 meeting on this very important decision for our residents (myself
included as a Lindrick customer). However my duties as Chairman of the Pasco County
Commission keeps me here as our meetings are scheduled the same time as yours.

While 1 recognize that some rate increase will be necessary, may I suggest to you that the rate
requested is very high. Also I ask that whatever rate increase is set that the amortization schedule
not be as shott as requested but rather extended so as not (o be such a big hit to the rate payers all
at once.

I am aware that certain funds will be necessary for the emergency repairs being made but not to
the extent proposed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ann Hildebrand i

Chairman






